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VC Academic Affairs and CTE Dean’s Report 

Friday January 15, 2016 
 
 

 
 

1. SAVE THE DATE:  Advisory Council meetings are scheduled for Thursday February 18 from 4-
6pm in various locations at the upper and lower campus.  A reception will follow in the Manono 
campus cafeteria.    
 

2.  Academic Affairs position vacancy attached.  
 

3. Challenger Simulator unveiling. The Pacific International Space Center for Exploration Systems 
(PISCES) is honoring one of Hawaii’s heroes this month.  PISCES and Keaau High School will be 
hosting a special ceremony at 4 p.m. on Jan. 28 at the school.  The event includes a surprise 
unveiling of the students' recently reconstructed Space Shuttle Flight Simulator for the 
30th anniversary of the NASA Space Shuttle orbiter Challenger mission.  HawCC Construction 
Academy and Electronics program students have played a major role in the reconstruction 
project.     
  
The event is open to the public and will include a performance by Keaau High School's Taiko 
drummers, a presentation by the U.S. Air Force Color Guard, speeches and more.  
 

4. Joyce and Luane are remaining in their offices at the Manono campus and phone numbers are 
the same, 934-2523/934-2522. Beth has offices in Palamanui and in the Manono campus ATE 
Division office.  Beth can be reached at 969-8805 (Palamanui) or 934-2598 (Hilo). 
 

5. Enrollment Spring 2016 (as of 1-15-16) -  Headcount is 2,773 (-1.9) and SSH 23,289 (-8.7).   
 

 
 

 
 

 


